
From: Patricia Jackowiak  
Sent: Monday, September 09, 2019 1:03 PM 

To: Steve Berlin 
Subject: August 29th event 

 
Pursuant to §2-156-142(d)(12) of the Municipal Code, please be advised that I am reporting that, on 
August 29, 2019, I attended a post-speech reception hosted by the City Club of Chicago, in my official City 
capacity. 
 
 
Patricia Jackowiak 
Director/Chief Administrative Law Judge 
City of Chicago 
Department of Administrative Hearings 
 


